MOBILITY
COORDINATION
INITIATIVE

Have you or a family
member ever struggled to
obtain a ride to work, the
store, church, etc?

CCDDR has started its Mobility Coordination Initiative beginning
January 2024. The purpose of the Initiative is to identify and/or
establish transportation resources within our community. CCDDR
will be assisting clients in obtaining transportation and/or
scheduling transportation services when needed. If you have
been struggling with transportation, call our office 573-317-9233
and ask for Rachel or Emily for assistance.




